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The legislative workload has started to ramp up this week. As discussed in the previous reports, the first two weeks seemed to be moving at a much slower pace than in years past. This week we have seen a much higher volume of bills being introduced and with that comes subcommittee hearings. A subcommittee consists of two majority members and one from the minority party. This meeting gives the public an opportunity to weigh in on the bill as well as provide details regarding the legislations that the Legislature may or may not be aware of. If a bill passes out of subcommittee it then moves to the full committee for consideration. The full committee can be viewed by the public, but no public commentary is allowed.

Most of our monitored bills made their way through subcommittee this week most of those are last year’s bills that had been reintroduced (we have notated those on the bill watch report). We will continue to monitor these bills as they make their way to the full committee making sure no unfavorable amendments get filed. SF-457, Senator Webster’s civil service bill, also passed out of subcommittee this week. We are registered in favor of this bill and will continue to advocate for it and monitor any amendments that may get filed.

Our 411 bill is still on our radar and continues to be a high priority for passage this session. As in years past, we are receiving strong support in the House but are still seeing resistance from the Senate. We are making progress with Senate Republicans gaining more support as they learn about the importance of this bill as well as hearing from ISPA members. Our trouble still sits with a couple Senate Republican members who are blocking the bill from moving to the floor for debate. We will continue to push this legislation in the coming weeks and will update with any progress. The bill currently sits in the Senate State Government committee.

If you have any questions regarding bill status, procedural processes or simply curious as to the general tone from week to week, please reach out to us any time.
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